
 

Health Professions Council – 26 March 2009 
 
Nomination of Chair of the Health Committee 
 
Executive Summary and Recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
The position of Chair of the Health Committee became vacant when Professor Tony 
Hazell resigned from Council with effect from 11 December 2008.   
 
In accordance with the process for election of Committee Chairs, agreed by Council 
in July 2005, Mrs Sheila Drayton was duly nominated by the Committee at its 
meeting on 5 February 2008.  
 
Decision 
 
The Council is asked to ratify the election of Mrs Sheila Drayton as Chair of the 
Health Committee.  
 
Background information 
None 
 
Resource implications 
None 
 
Financial implications 
 
None 
 
Background papers 
 
The process for the election of Chairmen to Committees is available on the 
members’ extranet and also from the Secretariat. The paper introducing the election 
of Health Committee Chair is available, as enclosure one to the Health Committee 
papers of Thursday 5 February 2008, on the website. 
 
Appendices 
None 
 
Date of paper 
 
13 February 2008 
 
Date Ver. Dept/Cmte Doc Type Title Status Int. Aud. 

2009-02-24 a SEC PPR Nomination of Health Committee 

Chair 

Final 

DD: None 

Public 

RD: None 

 



 

 

 


	The position of Chair of the Health Committee became vacant when Professor Tony Hazell resigned from Council with effect from 11 December 2008.  

